
Submitter: Kristie Peak 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2697 

Safe staffing is safe healthcare. Patient's needs should be at the forefront of 

everything hospitals do. Nursing staff is the backbone of healthcare. Don't break that.  


